
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Year 4 2022!

I hope everyone has managed to have some type of holiday break over the last month and are
back refreshed for a new school year. I am looking forward to being back on Year 4 and am
excited about the opportunities ahead. I feel like I know most of the students well already so we
should be able to jump straight into the learning. I particularly welcome our new families to 4L and
look forward to learning more about their child.

As school begins there are some Covid controls required. Students are encouraged to complete
their RAT tests at home twice a week and to wear masks indoors. We are cohorting in K-2 and 3-6
so students will play in separate areas of the playground. Some events are also on hold, including
the planned swimming carnival. If your child is unable to come to school as they are isolating,
there will be home learning packs available on the school website for them to complete.

Our Meet the Teacher Night this year will be online: Wednesday February 9th at 7pm. You are
invited to attend a presentation covering the learning program, homework expectations and school
procedures for the year ahead. There will also be time for questions at the end.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/8219947542?pwd=OGNkV2dmY0VrejgwblJEYXMxR2tQQT09
Meeting ID: 821 994 7542

Passcode: 4L

Throughout the year I will communicate through notes and Seesaw and look forward to discussing
your child’s next steps, learning goals and progress at parent teacher conferences.  I encourage
you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time.  Please email the school at
melrosepk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or write a note to me so that I can become aware of your
child’s needs as quickly as possible.

A stationery list was sent home with student reports at the end of last year. It is also available on
the school website under Notes. Please assist your child to be ready for class by providing all
items on the list by the end of this week.

I am looking forward to a great year ahead with the fantastic learners of Year 4 2022.

Kind regards
Miss Alice Mee
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